
 

 

PUMP WARNING 

 

Highway Director, Jamison E. Shave, reminds the residents of the Town of Hanson of the 

following By-Law: 

 

Article 3 – 8 Section 5 States: 

“NO PERSON SHALL CAUSE WATER OR EFFLUENT OF ANY KIND TO FLOW ONTO A PUBLIC WAY BY 

SYPHONING OR PUMPING.” 

THE FINE FOR EACH VIOLATION IS $150.00 AND YOU MAY BE HELD LIABLE FOR ANY ACCIDENT THAT 

OCCURS DUE TO PUMPING ONTO A PUBLIC WAY. 

IF THE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT CAN ASSIST YOU PLEASE CALL THE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT AT 781-293-

2822, MONDAY – FRIDAY BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM 


